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OWLACOMBE 

 

This week Owlacombe have been  

researching famous events from  

around the world that happened  

during the year of their birth!  

They have learnt all about Barack 

Obama, the Chilean miners, the Beijing 

Olympics, the Hudson River Crash,  

the Royal Wedding and much more! 

They did a fantastic job of presenting  

all their research back to the class;  

everyone learnt a lot as their birth  

years ranged from 2008 - 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A lovely photo of our Year 6 Leavers in 

their hoodies - a gift from Friends x 

 

MIDDLECOTT 
 

This week has been Roald Dahl week  

in Middlecott and the children made 

dream catchers to catch the dreams 

that the BFG blows into bedrooms.  

They turned out beautifully! 

 

They loved re-creating George’s  

Marvellous Medicine! 

 

 

 

 

 



HONEYWELL 

 

 Here is Honeywell enjoying an  

afternoon of water play and making 

beautiful ‘dotty’ paint pictures! 

 

Mrs Adams said all  

the children had a 

fantastic time in the 

Outdoor Learning 

woods - this is the  

only photo that  

came back so  

clearly the staff  

were having an  

enjoyable time too!! 

 

  

 

 
WOODHOUSE PRE-SCHOOL 

 

The  

remaining  

children at 

Woodhouse 

have  

thoroughly  

enjoyed  

making  

ice-creams, 

collecting 

cooking  

apples and 

making  

sculptures. 

  

They have also had great fun  

on the scooters. 
 

Don’t forget to drop back your  

Living Word Library Books! 

 
 

Safeguarding 

 

Please visit these links before your child  

returns to a new bubble:  

 

https://www.e-bug.eu/ 

 

https://campaignresources.phe.gov.uk/

schools 

Dear parents and families,  

 

I am really pleased to tell you that we 

successfully recruited a new teacher, 

Miss Nicole Willis, this week following 

our interview process.  Miss Willis is 

very excited to join Ilsington  

Primary and I have no doubt that she 

will be a positive member of the 

team.    

 

We have responded to different pupil 

numbers for September, therefore the 

class structure will be as follows: 

 

Reception & Year 1 Honeywell  

Mrs Barker 

 

Year 2 & 3 Middlecott  

Miss Willis 

 

Year 4,5 & 6 Owlacombe  

Mrs Billington 

 
Bubbles: 

We have loved seeing Year 4 & 5 in 

school this week and look we forward 

to welcoming Year 2 & 3 back to 

school next week.  Before you return, 

please have a look at the links in the 

safeguarding section. 

 

Thank you for continuing to observe 

social distancing outside of school. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Lizzie Lethbridge 


